
 
 
 
 

FAQ 
 

What do the roles entail? 

- Committee Chairs: plans, schedules, and runs committee meetings. The Chair also 

works closely with the Alumni Association President and Vice-President as well as the 

Alumni Office to share meeting minutes, initiatives, and goals. 

- Liaisons: serves as a reference for leaders on campus to coordinate initiatives related to 

that topic or program (ex.  Greek Life, Diversity, Student Alumni Association, etc.) 

- Members: attends and participates in meetings (committee and full-body Alumni 

Association) 

 

Are there in-person meetings?   

- While we would love to see you on campus if you live close by or are able to travel back 

in town, but we understand that Mount Union alumni and friends live in different cities, 

states, and even countries, so we provide a call-in option for those who are unable to 

attend in-person.  

 

What is the time commitment like? 

- Your time commitment is based around the tasks/goals your committee has set. When 

joining the Alumni Association, you can opt-in to serve a one or two-year term. 

- The full-body Alumni Association meets 3 times each year, with committee meetings in-

between. The minimum expectation is that you attend 2 out of these 3 meetings each 

year.  

 

What kind of decisions does the Alumni Association make for campus? 

- The Alumni Association doesn’t make any major decisions for campus, but rather is a 

branch of the Alumni Office and is a representation of the University.    

 

Is there a cost to join? 

- No! Joining the Alumni Association is free of charge! As a group, the Alumni Association 

sponsors the Susie (Oberholzer ’73) Buckel Scholarship to support our Legacy Students. 

We aim for 100% participation from the full-body Alumni Association every year, in any 

amount that is comfortable for you. 

 

How does the Alumni Association communicate? 

- The full-body Alumni Association and each committee communicates via email and 

through a shared Microsoft Teams drive. Committees also utilize Zoom and Google 

Hangouts, for on-campus meetings and events when possible.  

 


